RAINIER CEMETERY  DISTRICT
BUDGET COMMITTEE MEETING
July 29, 2024
There were two scheduled meetings held by the Rainier Cemetery District Budget Committee.  The first meeting was held on July 10, 2024, and a second and final meeting was held on Monday, July 29, 2024.  The July 29 meeting was called to order at 3:07 p.m. at the Rainier Cemetery District Office.  
In attendance at both the July 10 and July 29 meeting were Board Members:  Monica Hackenberg, Kathi Mattinen, Jim McGlone, Dave St. Onge and Delyla Laughlin.
Budget Committee Members present at both meetings were:  Amy Lewno, Chris Smith, Richard Brown, Sharon McGlone and Dale Archibald.  
All of the above-named were present at the July 29, 2024, meeting.
A proposed budget was presented to all in attendance for all to review.  
Delyla Laughlin made a motion to approve the 2024-2025 budget as presented.  Kathi Mattinen seconded the motion.  All members present approved, motion approved.
Monica Hackenberg made a motion and Kathi Mattinen seconded that the district’s permanent tax rate of $0.0709 of $1,000 of assessed value for operating purposes be approved as well as the 5-year Operating Tax Levy rate of $0.0500 of $1,000 assessed value of operating purposes be approved.  Motion passed.
Public present:  Columbia County Board of Commissioners Margaret Magruder.
The budget committee meeting was adjourned at 4:15 p.m.
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